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Our Objective : The MG Car Club Geelong Inc. provides a friendly atmosphere for MG and other sports 
car enthusiasts to participate in structured motor sport activities together with a range of social events, 
meetings, technical information and tours in support of our members’ interests . Our Club is affiliated 

with Car Clubs throughout Australia and with the parent club in the U.K. and was formed to give a social, 
technical and competitive contact with fellow enthusiasts of the Marque. You do not have to own an MG 
to be a member, just have the desire to meet people interested in the care, maintenance and enjoyment 
of driving MGs. 
 
Our Club is actively involved in competition events such as Motorkhanas,  Hill climbs, and Sprints etc. 
We also conduct several social events each year and a monthly Early Morning Run and Mid Week run 
which provides the perfect excuse to use your MG. We are also involved from time to time in car dis-
plays and parades and we regularly participate in Community events. 
 
The Club meets on the first Tuesday of each month at the Geelong Traffic Safety Centre in Breakwater 
Road, opposite the Geelong Showground’s, commencing at 7.30 pm. Guest speakers are frequently 
present to talk on topics of interest to car enthusiasts. Visitors are always welcome.  
 
A monthly magazine G-Torque is distributed to members. It includes details of forthcoming and past 
events, items for sale and general articles of interest. Member contributions are actively encouraged. 
 
If you have not yet bought an MG, the Club will gladly offer you advice on what you should look for be-
fore purchase. The Club has many long serving members with considerable and invaluable experience 
with MGs. 

JOINING  OUR CLUB - INFORMATION 

Thank you for your interest in The MG Car Club Geelong (Inc.). 
 
If you need  further information  email the registrar@mgccgeelong.com.au or contact me on 0352787260

How do I Join ?   
>Download  the  Application Form  from here 
>Complete the form and forward by email or post it to the Membership  Registrar  and it will be processed 
>Pay the membership fee –details are on application form 

Club Privacy Policy Statement 
What types of personal information about me does The MG Car Club Geelong Inc. hold? As an incorporated sporting car club we 
collect and hold information about you that is both relevant and necessary in order for us to provide you with appropriate member-
ship services. The type of information we hold relates to your membership category and may include information about your iden-
tity, membership history, motor vehicle ownership, competition results and other relevant matters. We will always endeavor to 
obtain information about you directly from you  
and/or club records. 
How does The MG Car Club Geelong Inc. use my personal information? Our primary purpose in collecting information about you 
is to provide you with membership services. Your information is used to provide membership benefits and communication to en-
able you to enjoy the functions and benefit  of club membership such as competition and social activities, communications and 
newsletter content, photos, award recognition etc. From time to time we may use your information in order to assess, and bring to 
your attention, other services that may be relevant to you as a member. 
Who does The MG Car Club Geelong Inc. disclose my personal information to? Your information is only disclosed to other parties 
as are necessary for us to provide our services to you. Other parties may include (but not exclusive to) CAMS, AOMC, club ap-
pointed insurance providers and related parties. In addition, we will disclose your information where we are required to by law. We 
will not pass your information to other parties for any purposes other than those for which you have been informed. Lists of mem-
bers or contact details will not be sold to commercial organizations. The club will only provide information to organizations or 
groups after consultation with the Executive Committee, and only if the information provided promotes or enhances the activities 
of The MG Car Club Geelong Inc. 


